
Residents may have up to 2 visitors at a time, per resident. 
Visiting can be up to 30 minutes long.
Please, do not bring food or beverages to the visit, as
masks must remain on at all times.
Visitors are required to wear a mask that covers your nose
and mouth.
Visitors must sanitize hands, fill out COVID exposure
questionnaire and sign the one-time document
acknowledging that you will follow the visiting guidelines.
The receptionist will take your temperature.
Go directly to our designated visiting area. Please do not
stop at the nurses’ station, other offices, etc.
Outdoor visits are still preferred, even if resident and
family are vaccinated 
Compassionate care visits are always available

All visitors and residents must wear a facemask that fully covers your nose and mouth,
and it must remain in place throughout the entire visit; you must perform hand hygiene
prior to approaching the visit area.
Please maintain social distancing during the visit. Continue to practice social distancing
with our staff and any others you may encounter. This is for indoor and outdoor
visitation as not everyone is fully vaccinated.
A resident that is fully vaccinated*** can choose to have close contact (including touch)
with their visitor while wearing a well-fitting face mask and performing hand-hygiene
before and after, regardless of visitor vaccination status
A staff member will be on hand to answer questions, assist during the visit, and sanitize
in between visits.

***Fully vaccinated is defined as two weeks post receiving BOTH of vaccine doses.
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